City Or SAINT PAUL
OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

January 18, 2018

Nancy Watkins
1163 Minnehaha Avenue W.
St. Paul, MN 55104

Hello Ms. Watkins,

I spoke to you earlier today about rescheduling the hearing on the appeal of the assessment at
1171 Minnehaha. The Legislative Hearing Officer has informed me that February 6 is not
available for your type of hearing. The correct date of your rescheduled hearing is Tuesday,
February 20 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330 of City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Boulevard.

I apologize for any confusion or inconvenience. Feel free to call if you have questions.

Thank you.

City Council Executive Assistant
651-266-8560
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